
From: BCTAdmin@thameswater.co.uk   
Sent: 30 July 2021 16:20 
To: Planning   
Subject: 3rd Party Planning Application - 21/02180/REM -Drainage 
 
Cherwell District Council                                             Our DTS Ref: 69963 
Planning & Development Services                                       Your Ref: 21/02180/REM -Drainage 
Bodicote House 
Bodicote, Banbury 
Oxon 
OX15 4AA 
 
30 July 2021 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Re: OS PARCEL 9507 SOUTH OF 26 AND ADJOINING, FEWCOTT ROAD, FRITWELL, BICESTER, 
OXFORDSHIRE , OX27 7QA 
 
 
Waste Comments 
 
 
 
Water Comments 
On the basis of information provided, Thames Water would advise that with regard to water 
network infrastructure capacity, we would not have any objection to the above planning application. 
Thames Water recommend the following informative be attached to this planning permission. 
Thames Water will aim to provide customers with a minimum pressure of 10m head (approx 1 bar) 
and a flow rate of 9 litres/minute at the point where it leaves Thames Waters pipes.  The developer 
should take account of this minimum pressure in the design of the proposed development. 
 
The proposed development is located within 15m of a strategic water main. Thames Water request 
that the following condition be added to any planning permission. No piling shall take place until a 
piling method statement (detailing the depth and type of piling to be undertaken and the 
methodology by which such piling will be carried out, including measures to prevent and minimise 
the potential for damage to subsurface water infrastructure, and the programme for the works) has 
been submitted to and approved in writing by the local planning authority in consultation with 
Thames Water. Any piling must be undertaken in accordance with the terms of the approved piling 
method statement. Reason: The proposed works will be in close proximity to underground water 
utility infrastructure. Piling has the potential to impact on local underground water utility 
infrastructure. Please read our guide ‘working near our assets’ to ensure your workings will be in line 
with the necessary processes you need to follow if you’re considering working above or near our 
pipes or other structures. https://developers.thameswater.co.uk/Developing-a-large-site/Planning-
your-development/Working-near-or-diverting-our-pipes. Should you require further information 
please contact Thames Water. Email:developer.services@thameswater.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
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Development Planning Department 
 
Development Planning, 
Thames Water, 
Maple Lodge STW, 
Denham Way, 
Rickmansworth, 
WD3 9SQ 
 


